
 
Team Breckenridge Sports Club  
Intro to TBK Information 
 
Training Calendar  

 
Saturdays 

●​ Starting December 6th- March 21st 
●​ 8:30-2:30 
●​ No team on December 27th 
●​ Meeting Spot is at the base of the Beaver Run Chairlift (Peak 9) 
 

Sundays 
●​ Starting December 7th- March 22nd 
●​ 8:30-2:30 
●​ No team on December 28th 
●​ Meeting Spot is at the base of the Beaver Run Chairlift (Peak 9) 

 

Equipment: ​
All athletes should have one pair of skis, boots, poles, helmet, goggles. Athletes should bring 
lunch, snacks, water and extra buffs, mittens everyday. This can be carried in a small chairlift 
safe backpack.  

​
Athlete Code of Conduct: ​
Coaches will go through this with athletes at the start of the season. Key points; being on time. 
Being prepared with the proper equipment and clothing (snacks and hydration), respect for all 
mountain staff and guests. Slow skiing areas. Pass privileges. No line cutting. Safety bar to be 
used on all lifts.  

Coaches will not wait for late athletes as they have a group to attend to. Please plan accordingly 
to meet the group on the hill if you are running late.  

Parents: 

●​ Required to attend parent orientation. Click here to join the call at 6pm on Thursday, 
November 13th 

●​ Must actively communicate the needs of athlete, including planned absences and 
injuries to the coach. 

●​ Must complete Team Agreement (Code of Conduct) for Athletes and Parents 

 

http://meet.google.com/zja-vbaz-pwo


 

●​ Must remain actively engaged with Team communication method(s) and check 
schedule/updates regularly. 

●​ Parents are not permitted to ski with the team unless they have completed and 
passed their on snow training, background check, safesport and obtained a 
coaching license.  

 

 
Work Deposit Information:  
Team Breckenridge Sports Club could not survive without our dedicated parents and community 
members volunteer support. In order to help assure that the club receives the required volunteer 
support, a Work Deposit (WD) is collected annually from each member family at the time of 
registration.  Families that work the minimum number of hours will receive a full credit for their 
entire Work Deposit.  Families that work less than the minimum hours will be credited at a rate 
of $20/hour worked (20 hours worked).  

There are multiple opportunities throughout the year (July 1st – May 31st) for families to meet 
their volunteer commitment.  Tasks are assigned on a first come, first served basis.  There is no 
guarantee that hours will be available for any given event or task. Each family shall keep a 
record of hours worked on Time Card.  It is each family’s responsibility to assure that work hours 
are properly recorded on their Time Card and validated by a volunteer coordinator, coach or 
board member. If you have volunteered to work an event, you must check in when you arrive 
AND check out when you leave with the volunteer coordinator.   

 

For more information, please read the TBK Handbook.   

 

 

http://assets.ngin.com/attachments/document/0079/1960/WorkDepositTimeCard2016-Final__1_.pdf

